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FEB 2 51983

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-112/82-01

The University of Oklahoma
ATTN: Davis M. Egle

Director, AMNE
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212
Norman, Oklahoma 73019

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated December 10, 1982, December 15, 1982,

and February 14, 1983, in reply to our letters, dated November 11, 1982, and

January 18, 1983. We have no further questions at this time and will review

your corrective action during a future inspection.

Si0cerely,
Haines g 84 4 g bw

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I
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